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TOWN OF DARTMOUTH
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

TEIS NOTICE SATISFIES THE REQUIREMENTS OF GENERAL LAWS, CHAPTER 30A; SECTION 207

To the Residents of the Town of Dartmouth:

Be advised that the following open meeting will take place as described below:
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(street address, mcludmg building name and room number, if applicable}

List of topics that may be discussed (attach ‘additiona_‘t sheet(s) if necessary):
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5 This notice has been posted at least forty-eight (48} hours in advance, r~ ™o
exclusive of Saturdays, Sundays and legal holidays g ' g
= .

_ The Town Clerk has been informed by the relevant Chair that the -
above meeting addresses an emergency that requires immediate action

{as described in the list of topics), and that this notice has been posted as
. so0n as was reasonably possible

This notice has been rejected as untimely, with ne emergency ba’sis given
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GREATER NEW BEDFORD MEDICAL RESERVE CORPS

Serving The Communities Of
ACUSHNET * DARTMOUTH * FAIRHAVEN * FREETOWN
NEW BEDFORD * UMASS DARTMOUTH

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
Tuesday, March 10 at 10:00 AM

AGENDA

New Business

e Naccho Award

We have been approved to receive the NACCHO Award for the fiscal
year in the amount of $3,500

Future of the Greater New Bedford Medical Reserve Corps
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Greater New Bedford Medical Reserve Corps
Dartmouth Town Hall, 400 Slocum Rd, Room 119, Dartmouth, 02747

(phone) 508/979-1166  (e-mail) gnbmrc-ma@gmail.com




